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Sponsored by the University of Washington (UW) Libraries in collaboration with the Committee on Chinese Materials (CCM) of Council on East Asian Libraries (CEAL) as well as with many other institutions, the Summer Institute on Chinese Studies Librarianship in the Electronic Environment (hereafter referred as the Summer Institute) was successfully implemented on the campus of the University of Washington in Seattle, July 19th - August 1st, 2008. The Summer Institute was a training program designed to meet the urgent need of Chinese studies librarians to enhance their core competency in digital technology and leadership to provide high quality electronic library collections and services for Chinese studies in North America. It was funded by a grant the Henry Luce Foundation and from the Chiang-Ching Kuo Foundation, and numerous donations from private donors from all over the all.  Thirty seven librarians from thirty major East Asian libraries in the United States and Canada participated. Twenty senior librarians and library school and China studies faculty members from the United States, Mainland China, and Taiwan taught or spoke at the Summer Institute. The Summer Institute implemented a rigorous curriculum; a one-and-half-day pre-conference, the Symposium on CNKI Standards and Chinese e-Publishing (July 19 – 20, 2008), co-sponsored by the Tong-fang Knowledge Network Technology Group and the University of Washington Libraries; and a post-curriculum field trip to Mainland China (October 16 and 24, 2008). The Summer Institute was a great success. All three components have received enthusiastic and positive feedback from participants.  

